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NIGERIAN RAIL WAY IRESUMES ABUJA-KAIDUNA IRAIN OPERATIONS 

his is to intorm the general public that Nigeran Rallay Cutpofatirt, t 

directive ot the Federal Govenment through the Minstry of iranportatior ii 

resume the Abuja Kaduna Passenger train service on Monday 5 " Detember, 2022 

The servIce will commence with two return services as follows 

ABUJA-KADUNA (DEP/AR) 
1. Idu Station (Abuja) - Rigassa Station (Kaduna) - 9.4SHRS(DEP)- 11 53HPS 

(ARR) 
2. Kubwa Station(Abuja) - Rigassa Station (Kaduna)-10.06HRS (DEP)-11 53 

HRS(ARR) 
3. Idu Station (Abuja)- Rigassa Station(Kaduna) 15.30HRS (DEP)-17 33H9 

(ARR) 
4. Kubwa Station (Abuja)-Rigassa Station (Kaduna) - 15.50HRS (DEP) 

17.38HRS(ARR). 

KADUNA ABUJA (DEP/ARR) 
1. Rigassa Station (Kaduna)-Kubwa Station (Abj)-8.00HRS(DEP)-9.57HRS (ARR 
2. Rugassa Station (Kaduna) ldu Station (Abj) 3.00HRS (DEP) 10.17iRSARR 
3. Rigassà Station (Kaduna)-Kubwa Station (Abj) 14 0OHRS(DEP 

15.47HRS(ARR). 
4. Rigassa Station (Kaduna)-Idu Station(Abj)-14.00HRS(Dep) 16.07HRS (ARR 

The commuting public are hereby advised that, as part ot the new secuii 
measures on the Abuja-Kaduna service, it is novw mandatory to present the 

following documents before being ailowed to board the train 

Abuja Offce: Project Office, Abujo Kaduna Raiway Modaernisation Praject, 10i industrial Aree. 
ID0, FCT-Abuja, Nigeri. -

:0905 442 7699 



1, National identification number (NIN) for every adult boarding the train. 

2, Valid boarding ticket. No access will be allowed into the departure or arrival 

hall without a valid ticket. 

3. Purchase of ticket by proxy is only limited to minors and specified number of 

adult passengers. All individual adult travelers must submit their NIN before 

ticket can be issued. 

Please Note: online and mobile app ticket purchases will be available from 8:00am 

on Sunday 4th December, 2022. Ticket offices at the stations will be open fromn 

06.30am on Monday 5th December, 2022 

The Management of Nigerian Railway Corporation hereby solicit the co-operation 
of our esteem passengers in ensuring our service remains safe and secure. Any 

inconvenience to the traveling public is regretted. 

Signed 
MANAGEMENT. 
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